
Item 10: Review of the Frank Lloyd Unit, Sittingbourne (Written Update)

By: Jill Kennedy-Smith, Scrutiny Research Officer 

To: Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee, 21 September 2018

Subject: Review of the Frank Lloyd Unit, Sittingbourne

__________________________________________________________________________________

Summary: This report invites the Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee to 
consider the information provided by Kent and Medway CCGs.

It is a written briefing only and no guests will be present to speak on this 
item.

It provides additional background information which may prove useful to 
Members.

__________________________________________________________________________________

1. Introduction

(a)  On 5 September 2018 the Chair agreed for a written paper to be submitted to 
the Committee relating to a Review of the Frank Lloyd Unit in Sittingbourne.

Background Documents

None

Contact Details 

Jill Kennedy-Smith
Scrutiny Research Officer
jill.kennedy-smith@kent.gov.uk 
03000 416343

4. Recommendation

RECOMMENDED that the report be noted and the Director of Public Health be requested to provide 
an update on the Public Health Transformation to the Committee at the appropriate time. 

2. Recommendation 

RECOMMENDED that the report be noted and a more detailed paper be presented 
to the Committee following the conclusion of the review. 
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